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7th November 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
It's the most wonderful time of the year... 
 
We would like to invite you to our 'Christmas Extravaganza' on Thursday 5th December 2024, 
5.30pm until 7.30pm. 
 
To support the stalls there will be a dress down day on Friday 22nd November. Children can wear 
their own clothes (non-uniform) in exchange for a gift for the stalls. All donations are gratefully 
received. e.g. a bottle of wine, a box of chocolates, some pencil crayons or a bouncy ball, 
whatever you can spare. 
 
Please try and donate items according to your children's year group:  
 
Nursery: Children's lucky dip and tombola prizes 
 
Early years: Children's lucky dip and tombola prizes 
 
Year 1: Children's chocolate/children's tombola gifts 
 
Year 2: Children's chocolate/ children's tombola gifts 
 
Year 3: Adult tombola gifts 
 
Year 4: Adult tombola gifts 
 
We are also asking for donations for the cake stall to be brought in on the morning of Thursday 5th 
December (no nuts in or on any cakes/biscuits please). 
 
In order for the Christmas Extravaganza to be a success, we will need lots of volunteers, so if you 
would like to help out, there are plenty of opportunities. We will need some volunteers sorting out 
the donations on the morning of November 22nd and to help run one of the stalls or games on the 
day. If you are interested in any of these, please email PTA@st-michaels-stone.staffs.sch.uk 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 5th December at 5.30pm.  
 
Many thanks  
 
St Michael's PTA 
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